From:

Sent: 16 January 2020 17:29

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Sharpness and Berkeley local planning
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Sirs

| attended a local meeting last month about the proposed planning for new houses in Sharpness.

Having lived in Berkeley for 25 years and find it a very enjoyable place to live but feel aggrieved having to write to
object strongly to the proposal of building 5000 new homes in Sharpness this number would completely alter the
character of the village.

This will completely alter the character of the village and will need a new school, doctors, not to mention the lorries -
with these and the traffic from Berkeley meeting to join the A38 chaos.

| trust that the above objections will be taken fully into account in determining this application.
And by the way the new homes built will be of three, four and five bedroom not two bedroom starter
homes meaning more money for the constructors. It stinks!

Yours sincerely,



